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Parent consultations are always a lovely opportunity to talk to parents formally.   It was great 

to hear positive things from so many of you about your child’s learning and progress.   One 

more week to go until the Easter Break.  We’ve got the Sponsored Bounce to look forward 

too on Tuesday.  

Don’t forget we close at 1:30 on Friday ready for the holidays.  Robin 
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Stars of the Week 

 
 

 

Dragonflies – Frankie & Nuri 
Butterflies – Storm & Alexander 

 
Grasshoppers – Grace & Safwan 

Beetles – Deon & Rayaan 
 

Bats – Dion & Elijah 
Squirrels – Anna & Elise 

 
Hedgehogs – Shay & Leah S 
Foxes – Ecaterina & Josiah 

 
Blackbirds – Yeaminoor & Zakaria 

Woodpeckers – Rion & Ruqiya 

 
Herons – Harry 

Kestrels – Eron & Daniel  

Clubs Summer Term 
We also had some really positive feedback about the club 

organisation and booking system this term so a big thank 

you to Liz Ghamar and Tania Wilkinson for organising 

this. The time and organisation spent on clubs is substan-

tial and I am glad to hear some positive feedback finally. 

Sponsored Bounce 
 

You will know of our big plans to have a 

barge canal side classroom at Primrose 

Hill.  Things may have gone quiet on this of 

late, but behind the scenes there has been 

lots of work in getting the        necessary 

permission and planning some engineering works etc. so that 

we have what we need.  Also, our very own Tania Wilkinson 

and Irene Mitchell have been busy strategizing on some fund-

raising ideas.   The first event is a sponsored bounce.  Tania has 

arranged for a giant inflatable to arrive at school on Tuesday 

28th March.  The children will all have a chance to bounce for 

ten minutes and be sponsored to raise some money to help 

BUY THE BARGE!    Would you like to sponsor your child to 

see how many bounces they do in ten minutes or pledge an 

amount regardless of their bouncing      capacity?     Please help 

support us in our venture.  The classroom barge will make 

Primrose Hill even more of a unique school, but we need to 

work together to realise the dream. 

Primrose Hill Represent Camden in London youth games, 

find out more on our website. 

 

Parent Consultations 
We had 89% of parents attend a meeting with their 

class teacher this time.  It is    disappointing that despite 

numerous texts, repeated messages in the newsletter 

and heavy promotion that we still had parents who did 

not book an appointments or who came late to collect 

their children.  This event requires a great deal of or-

ganisation and is a really important opportunity for you 

to discuss your child’s learning and progress.  We try 

really hard to engage with our parents 

and really want to aim for 100% at-

tendance at each consultation.   A big 

thank you to those of you who attend-

ed and who completed a School Im-

provement Questionnaire.   

Don’t forget school closes at 1:30 on Friday 

Years 5 & 6 Haverstock Sports Scheme 

Letters went out today to about the holiday sports scheme. 

It will be running during the holidays from 10.00am – 

3.00pm on Monday April 10th to Thursday April 14th . If you 

would like your child to attend, please return the 

slip as soon as possible.  
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Coming Up Next Term 

Monday 17th April       Easter Monday – School Closed 

Tues 18th April            INSET DAY – School Closed 

Weds 19th April          First Day of Summer Term 

Thurs 20th April          Happy Puzzle Maths Company in    

    All Day 

Fri 21st April               Happy Puzzle Maths Company in 

    All Day 

Mon 24th April            9am KS2 SATS Meeting  

Tues 25th April            Y5 to Crick Institute 

Thurs 27th April          Y5 to Crick Institute 

Mon 1st May                Bank Holiday – School Closed 

Thurs 4th May              2:45 Sex & Relationship Education 

      Workshop for Parents 

Mon 8th – Thurs 11th May Key Stage 2 SATS Wk 

Weds 17th May            London Fire Brigade Visit Y2 Y5 

Mon 22nd May             Kestrels Trip to Chessington 

                                 Corridor to Nature Day – more     

    info to follow 

Tues 23rd May             Herons Trip to Chessington 

Fri 26th May                 Last Day of Summer 1 

Mon 29th May to Fri 2nd June  Half Term 

Mon 5th June             INSET DAY – School Closed 

Tues 13th June             Key Stage 2 Sports Day –                            

    Parliament Fields 

19th June                      Y1 Phonics Screening Check 

Tues 27th June             Kestrels Lido Trip 

Weds 28th June           Herons Lido Trip 

Fri 30th June                Y3 Trip to Celtic Harmony 

3rd - 7th July                  Y6 School Journey 

Thurs 13th July             KS1 Singalong 

Weds 19th July            Y6 Production Haverstock Sch 

Fri 21st July               Last Day of Term 1:30 Finish 

Chickens 

Happy Birthday to ya, That is what we have been practicing all week.   The    

harmonies are pitch perfect, the feathers preened to within an inch of their lives 

and the dance moves are nearly there.  To be honest it’s the dance that we are 
having a problem with, however much Jordan and Dean go through the routine 

Madonna gets it wrong.   It’s shake your tail feather 
to the right, shake your tail feather to the left then 

spin. Madonna looses her footing on the spin every 

time, its getting rather annoying. She cut her foot 
last week during rehearsal so is blaming that, Cyndi 
and I don't like to point out that the reason she got 

injured is because she just can't get into the groove 
and gets the spin wrong!    Hopefully it will be alright on the night, 

break a wing and all that.  Liz, Laura and Mirielle are backing singers known as 

the SLT supremes, and Conor and Giuseppe are break dancing during the     
chorus. Its going to be amazing, there are at least 40 reasons we can think of 
that make us look forward to next Tuesday, the sponsored bounce being one of 

them. The BIG question is WHOS BIG BIRTHDAY IS IT? 

Happy guessing   Madonna, Cyndi and Kylie 

Easyfundraising.org.uk 
 

As you know we are really keen to get our very own floating class-

room. Every penny helps and with this in mind please check out the  

website  

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/ 

The school makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to 

you. We need as many supporters as possible so tell your friends and 

family. Let us see if we can be the most profitable school! 

Attendance & Punctuality 
Well done everyone– all classes had excellent punctuality this week and nearly all 

classes had over 95% attendance. Let’s aim for all stars next week!  

 

Red Nose Day 

 

Animation encouraging children to talk 
about mental health launches in  

Primrose Hill—Published Ham& High 
 

Mayor of Camden, Cllr Nadia Shah, introduced 

“Talking Mental Health” to Primrose Hill children in 

Year 5, as part of a project led by the Anna Freud 

National Centre for Children and Families. 

The animation was created by 

other Year 5 and 6 children, 

who had the chance to collab-

orate with filmmakers and 

artists, with one pupil saying, 

“keeping something in that’s 

bugging you might release like 

a volcano”. 

Check this out! 

Reminder Maths Stay & Play 

Friday Soft start onwards 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/

